
Aetna Better Health® of Kansas

9401 Indian Creek Parkway, Suite 1300 

Overland Park, KS 66210 

Aetna Better Health® of Kansas

Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday Check Run

There will be no check run on Monday, January 18, 2021 in observance of the Martin 

Luther King Jr. Holiday. Our normal check run schedule will resume on Wednesday, 

January 20, 2021 and Friday, January 22, 2021.  

If you have general questions about this communication, please contact our Provider 

Experience Department:  

By Phone: 1-855-221-5656  

By Email: Providerexperience_KS@aetna.com 

aetnabetterhealth.com/kansas
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